
A Greeting from Adihng (Joan Bomberger Yoder) for the Luwo New Testament Dedication. 

Greetings to all the officials, church leaders, Luwo translation and literacy staff, the Luwo community, 

colleagues and other friends attending this wonderful event. 

Here in America your Christians friends are also praising and thanking God with you.  We could not begin 

to list all those who worked hard to make this achievement possible.  However, special congratulations 

are due to the translation and literacy workers who sacrificed much and worked faithfully to make this 

moment possible.  We thank God for providing the strength and ability to persevere and not give up, 

even when progress was difficult. 

Although I am back in my American culture, I will never forget the gift of friendship and hospitality which 

the Sudanese people always gave so generously.  My husband James joins me in sending our greetings 

and we look forward to hearing all about the celebration. 

With warmest Christian greetings, 

Adihng 

(Joan Bomberger Yoder) 

Dauphin, Pennsylvania 


